
Announcements ~ July 24-27, 2025 
Upcoming Meetings: 

• Call Meeting- Monday, July 28th, 6:30 PM, Juneau 
• 150th Committee Meeting- Wednesday, August 6th, 6:30 PM, Juneau 

SCRIP Payouts:  
Thank you to all those who participate in our SCRIP program!  If you have participated in the program, 

please pick up your payout slip detailing your earnings at the SCRIP table.  

WELS Booth at the Dodge County Fair:  
Our area WELS churches will be staffing an evangelism booth at the Dodge County Fair. You are all 

encouraged to consider taking one of the 3-hour time slots to volunteer in the booth. The only 
requirements are a friendly face, a positive attitude and a passion for sharing Jesus! There are only 
30 spots still available - get your favorite time slot before it's gone! The sign-up sheet with more 
information is located in the narthex. 

There will be a free-will offering taken this weekend if you wish to support this evangelism effort.    

Pantry Shower for the Bouldens! 
Our new Senior Assistant Nathan Boulden and his family will be arriving at the end of 

July! To welcome them to our church family, we’ll be stocking their pantry with 
nonperishable food items! If you would like to contribute, please drop your donated 
pantry items in the narthex at Juneau or Salem-Lowell by August 10th.  

Senior Assistant Boulden will be installed at each service the weekend of August 10th.  

Alumni Service! Graduates and Confirmands 1930s-1970s: 
As we continue our church and school’s 150th Anniversary celebration, we invite 

all graduates and confirmands from the 1930-1970s to join us for a special 
alumni service! The service will be held on August 3rd at 8:00 AM in Juneau 
and guest preacher Pastor Mischke will lead our worship. After the service 
there will be snacks and refreshments served in the Fellowship Hall! 

Pastor Mischke will also lead the Thursday evening service that weekend. Pastor 
Mount will lead the services in Horicon and Salem-Lowell.  

 

St. John’s School Registration Day 

St. John's Lutheran School 
PK-2, PK-3, PK-4, and K-8  
 
Registration Day: Tuesday, August 5 
10 A.M. to 2 P.M and 4 P.M. to 7 P.M. 
Before and After School Care available.  
Bussing available. 
 
Address: 402 S. Main Street, Juneau, WI 
Phone: 920-386-4644 
Email: school@stjohnsjuneau.org 
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This Week at St. John’s 
J= Juneau, SL= Salem-Lowell, H= Horicon 

Sunday (7/27) 
Worship 8:00 (J) & 10:15 AM (SL) 
19-minute Study after each service 

Monday (7/28) 
Call Mtg. 6:30 PM- J 

Thursday (7/31) 
Worship 6:30 PM – J 
NO 19-minute Study after the service 

Friday (8/1) 
BIC 9:15 AM- Mount parsonage  

Saturday (8/2)  
Worship 5:00 PM – H 
19-minute Study after the service 

Sunday (8/3)   
Alumni Service 8:00 (J)  
Worship 10:15 AM (SL) 
19-minute Study after the SL service only 

Statistics 
Offerings given to our Lord 

7/10-7/13 
General    $ 12,604.26 
Debt    $ 619.35 
Improvement   $ 135.00 
Lakeside    $ 92.55 
Missions    $ 13,304.90 
Total     $ 14,756.06 
 

Attendance 
Weekend of July 13th         279 (38, 27, 140, 74) 
   

Our congregation previously approved a 
weekly budget with an average total of $20,246 

(includes General, Lakeside and Missions) 
needed every week. Since the beginning of 
2022, our congregation has gone from zero 

debt to drawing a total of $115,711.14 from the 
line of credit.  Please continue to support St. 
John’s through your time, talents, treasures, 

and prayers.  
 

 

Thank you, Volunteers! 
Greeters: 
6:30 PM Pastor, Char Lober, The Ushers  
8:00 AM Pastor, Carol Leissring, Suzi Colantonio  

Communion Assistants: 
6:30 PM Pastor & Matt Lober  
8:00 AM Pastor, Dave Gerbitz, Chuck Wolfram, 

Scott Wohling, Ben Gentz, Jim Bublitz  
10:15 AM Pastor, Jerry Kjornes  

Ushers: 
6:30 PM Bob Gerbitz, Ken Wolfram  
8:00 AM Rick Leissring, Steve Weinheimer, Tony 

Colantonio, Mike Schall  
10:15 AM Harold Lenz, William Borth, London 

Rennack, Paul Metzger 

Lawn Mowing (Week of July 28th)  
• Juneau  

o Team 2: Rick Leissring & Tony 
Colantonio  

• Salem-Lowell 
o Team 4: Rod Soldner & Bob Smithson 

St. John's Endowment Fund 

There are always things we would like to do at 
St. John's that don't fit into the budget.  In the 

last couple of years, we have started an 
Endowment Fund.  Five percent of the 
Endowment Fund is distributed each 

year.  Any group, committee, or member of the 
congregation can apply for the available funds 
to address a non-budgeted need or project at 
St. John's.  The past three years have seen the 

distributions used for an exterior sign at 
school, tuition aid for a member attending the 

Seminary, and money allocated to a new 
preschool playground.   

This year, there is about $3,600 available for 
disbursement.  Applications are available at 
each campus and are due by August 30.  A 

completed application can be submitted to any 
Pastor, the Church Office, or any member of 

the Church Council. 


